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Parent Outreach Camp 
Preeti Venkataraman, MD 
 
On a cold January day, a group of Mai Family Services representatives were at the 3 rd Annual Parent 
Camp at the Novi high school. This was at the invitation of the Novi public school system. MaiFS 
team included Deepali Kozarekar, Tasneem Arastu, Kalyani Chaganti, Mona Sashital, Sailaja 
Dronamraju and Preeti Venkatraman. The program involved, educational staff parents’ students and 
administrators in the Novi school district. This allowed us an opportunity to provide the district with 
information about Mai Family Services and how we could support them in the care of South Asian 
families and their children in the school district. 
 
The day began with a meet and greet fueled with great coffee, pastries, and fruit. Here we 
reconnected with old friends and made some wonderful new ones! 
 
A Keynote presentation by Dom Frisina was enjoyed by all. He presented on his program The 
Positivity Project which is being used by the Novi School District. This is essentially a program to 
help foster positive characteristics and resilience in our children based on an area of psychology, 
known as Positive Psychology. It is an online system that schools can use to support and strengthen 
our children. 
 
This was followed by breakout sessions in multiple areas of mental health, counseling, and 
academic and emotional support for our children. Mai Family Services presented a talk titled 
Strengthening Families Parenting in a Digital Age. Sailaja, Mona and Preeti were directly involved in 
presenting the information. Deepali, Tasneem and Kalyani manned the booth and provided support 
to our presentation. This was very well received, and a very lively give-and- take occurred between 
the audience and presenters during and at the conclusion of the presentation. 
 
All in all, it was a very worthwhile event, from the point of view of the school district parents 
and our organization. The better we learn to work together, the better community we can 
develop in which to raise our children and our future. Thank you to all who support us so we 
can do this valuable work. Check out some pictures from the outreach event. 
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Your consistent support can make a lasting difference. By becoming a monthly donor 
to Mai Family Services, you help ensure we can provide ongoing, culturally sensitive 
support to families in need- the number which is growing every month. 
  
For as little as the cost of a cup of coffee per month, you can: 
·        Sustain vital programs 
·        Empower families to break cycles of violence 
·        Support community education and outreach 
  
 Every month, your generosity creates ripples of positive change. Join our circle of 
committed supporters today! 
  
Set up your monthly donation now and be a continuous force for good in our 
community. 
 
 
  

Become Monthly Hero  
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Thank you for supporting Mai Family Services! 
 

 

 
 
 

Our mailing address is: 
MAI FAMILY SERVICES 
32401 W. Eight Mile Rd 

Livonia, MI 48152 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


